
Opportunities for Comment

Aurora Corridor Improvement Project • N 165th Street–N 205th Street

Scoping Period
November 30, 2006 – January 2, 2007

All comments received by 5:00 p.m. January 2, 2007, 
will be included in the scoping report

During this meeting:
 Drop off written 

comments here.

 Provide verbal 
comments to court 
reporter here.

After this meeting:
Written comments may be submitted to:

Kris Overleese 
City of Shoreline 
17544 Midvale Avenue N. 
Shoreline, WA  98133

Or submit comments on-line:

http://www.cityofshoreline.com/
cityhall/projects/aurora/165-205

For information about the project and proposed alternatives go to:
http://www.cityofshoreline.com/cityhall/projects/aurora/165-205


